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BY EMAIL  
  July 27, 2010 
 Our File No. 20100121 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  EB-2010-0121 – West Perth 2010 Rates  
 
We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition.  We have received the letter from the Applicant 
dated July 27, 2010 alleging that there are no schools in the franchise area.  This is not 
consistent with our records, which show that as of 2009, Avon Maitland District School Board 
had one school in the West Perth franchise area, and Huron-Perth Catholic District School 
Board had two schools in the West Perth franchise area.  Both school boards are members of 
the School Energy Coalition.  It is not the School Energy Coalition’s practice to intervene in 
proceedings that have no impact on schools. 
 
If the Board has any questions in this regard, please contact the undersigned by email or 
telephone. 
 
Yours very truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P. C. 
 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested parties (email) 
 


